
I am writing to ask you to please support SB 723-2 to stop the vulgar practice of coyote killing 

contests in Oregon.  Not only is there no scientific reasoning for these killing contests, they are 

insanely inhumane and immoral.  The notion of having a contest to kill the most animals is in 

and of itself and absolutely bizarre and unjust notion...let alone an actual practice that we 

currently allow in Oregon . 

 

Please stand in support of SB 723 --- the very great majority of Oregonians stand with 

you.  Vote in support of SB 723-2 so that you can vote against KILLING CONTESTS. 

 

Thank you 

Andrea Kozil 
 


